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Landslips Newsletter 
 

Site visit  by the Mayor 
 
During March, Latrobe City Council Mayor, Cr 
Kellie O'Callaghan, visited a disaster recovery site 
on Jumbuk Road, with Jody Riordan, General 
Manager Regional City Planning and Assets, and 
the project team. 
 
The Mayor was pleased to see disaster recovery 
efforts take shape, stating, “We would like to 
thank our community for their patience and 
understanding as we work through the lengthy 
repair process.” 
 
Figure 1 - Site visit by the Mayor 

 
 

Work recently completed  
 
Latrobe City Council is pleased to see 
remediation works complete at 63 of the 
registered sites it is monitoring. 

Roads where work has been completed since the 
previous Newsletter include Hallams Road, 
Jeeralang North Road, Jeeralang West Road, 
Jumbuk Road, Lindners Road, Morwell River East 
Branch Road, Prosper Valley Road, Shellcotts 
Road.  
 
Roadwork is still in progress at other sites on 
several of these roads. 
 

Schedule for completion 
 
All work associated with the June 2021 storms 
and floods remains scheduled for completion 
during the 2022-2023 financial year. Work to 
repair damage at several sites due to the 2022 
storms will take longer to complete.  
 
Work is scheduled to take place on Jeeralang 
West Road, Jumbuk Road, Morwell River Road, 
and Traralgon Creek Road. 
 

Road closures 
 
To facilitate works at major disaster recovery 
sites the following roads are required to be 
closed during the period indicated: 

 Around 900 Jeeralang West Road (From 
11 April to June)  

 Around 1125 Jumbuk Road (from 1 May 
for two weeks) 

 
 
Figure 2 - Before and After disaster recovery work completed during March on Morwell River East Branch Road 

 


